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The report received from Superintendent of Police was
already forwarded to all concerned vide this office letter
No.MT/2-7/STA/Tourist Vehicle/2009/1426 dated 6.1.2011 and

the report on the same from the respective departments is still
awaited.

Next meeting on the above subject will be held in the
chamber of Commissioner (Transport) on 20.1.2011 at 4.00 PM.

——

Yours faithfully;

Sl

Secretary, STA

Encl: As above.

Copy alongwith copy of its enclosure forwarded to:-

1. The P.A to Commr: (Tpt.) for kind information of
Commissioner (Tpt.).
\/ Secretary (Tribal Welfare) for kind information please.
3. The Secretary (Tpt.), for kind information please.
4. The Superintendent of Police (SAD) for information with
reference to his letter No. SP (D/SA)/2011/52 dated

4.1.2011.
%!l
Secretary, STA
W
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